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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





March 3rd , 2016





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


While washing our little grand-daughter’s raven locks, I exclaimed, “You have the prettiest black hair!” Staring at my graying tresses, she observed with candid tact, “Yours are trying to be, Grandma.” 


 (Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it is urgent.)








 Science:  Animals: Research report on Animals.





Spelling:  er, ir, ur





Grammar:  adjectives





Math:   Double Digit Addition





Reading:   *See handout*











Thank you to all who were able to make it to conferences last week. I am very pleased with the progress the students are making. 


Family Literacy Night will be held on March 15th. You should have received a calendar providing the details last week in your child’s folder. Remember, YOU must sign their name on the calendar each night your child reads at home. He/She will earn a ticket for each night he/she reads. Tickets will be turned in to earn prizes at Literacy Night. Calendars must be returned to me on Monday March 13th


If you are out and about this weekend, we are in need of snacks for the classroom. Thank you in advance!








